

From: D.A.R.E. Officer Bryan Moynihan

Laconia Police Department

Re:

Thomas F. Mullen Annual Golf Tournament

August 15, 2022

Waukewon Golf Club

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

The 18th Annual Thomas F. Mullen Golf Tournament honors the memory of a kind, civic-minded man who was proud to call Laconia his home. Not only did Tom work at Laconia Savings Bank for many years, his involvement in organizations such as Dollars for Scholars, The Heart Foundation, the Greater Laconia United Way, and the Lakes Region General Hospital, illustrated his commitment to Laconia and its citizens, as well as his generous nature. Tom was also a Laconia Police Commissioner for several years and was an active supporter of youth activities in the community he served.

In this spirit, all proceeds from the golf tournament fund the Laconia D.A.R.E. Program and the Laconia Police Relief Association, an organization which donates to many youth activities in the area and also provides aid to officers in the community during times of crisis. Your support and participation in this annual event benefits these valuable programs. While any donation would be greatly appreciated, we would love to encourage you to consider one of the following sponsorships below:

Gold Sponsor:

\$2,000.00 Includes 2 foursomes and 10 cart sponsorships

Silver Sponsor:

\$1,000.00 Includes 1 foursome and 5 cart sponsorships

Hole Sponsor:

\$100.00

Tee Sponsor:

\$100.00

Cart Sponsor:

\$100.00

We thank you in advance for your time and consideration and hope we can partner as we continue to enrich the community of Laconia.

Donations can made be made payable to: <u>The Laconia Police Relief Association</u> and mailed or dropped off at the Laconia Police Department, 126 New Salem Street, Laconia, NH 03246

Sincerely,

D.A.R.E. Officer Bryan Moynihan LPRA (603) 524-5257 Ext 506

LACONIA POLICE RELIEF ASSOCIATION

18TH ANNUAL THOMAS F. MULLEN MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

MONDAY, AUGUST 15, 2022 WAUKEWON GOLF CLUB

SPONSORSHIP INFORMATION

Company/Individual Name:
Contact Person: 1803
Contact Phone:Contact E-Mail:
SPONSORSHIP LEVELS (CHECK ALL THAT APPLY):
Gold Sponsor - \$2,000
Two (2) foursomes and Ten (10) cart sponsorships
Silver Sponsor - \$1,000
One (1) foursome and Five (5) cart sponsorships
Hole Sponsor - \$100
Tee Sponsor - \$100
Cart Sponsor - \$100

**If you would like to provide a company logo to be displayed, please e-mail logo to Detective Kendra Neri, at KNeri@laconiapd.org

PLEASE MAY CHECKS PAYABLE TO: LACONIA POLICE RELIEF ASSOCIATION 126 NEW SALEM STREET LACONIA, NH 03246





LACONIA POLICE DEPARTMENT PROUDLY PRESENTS

The 18th Annual Thomas F. Mullen Memorial Golf Tournament

Proceeds to benefit the Laconia D.A.R.E. Program and the Laconia Police Relief Association

WHEN:

Monday, August 15th, 2022

WHERE:

Waukewan Golf Club 166 Waukewan Rd.

Center Harbor, New Hampshire

TIME:

Scramble

Starts at 9:00 a.m.

\$125.00 per person/\$500 per team includes:

* 18 holes of golf with cart

* Golf gift bag

* Lunch after the match

- * Monte Carlo hole
- * 1 raffle ticket for a chance to win great prizes purchase
- * Mulligan tickets available

1st, 2nd place teams win pro shop gift certificatesMen and women's longest drive competitionMen and women's closest to the pin competition





Make checks payable to: <u>Laconia Police Relief Association</u> Mail or drop off at: Laconia Police Department, 126 New Salem St. Laconia, NH 03246

Team Member #1	Tel #
Team Member #2	Tel #
Team Member #3	Tel #
Team Member #4	Tel #
Please Contact Detective Kendra	Neri at 524-5257 ext. 339 with any
questions	